
CHARISMATIC MASS 13TH NOVEMBER 7.30 pm St . Joseph’s Church (side 
chapel) Cnr. Macquarie/Harrington Sts. A warm welcome to all to 
our  last Charismatic Mass for 2019. Evening commences with Songs of 
Praise and Worship and concludes around 9pm followed by  supper. 
There will be an anointing during the Mass and opportunity for personal 
prayer afterwards. Enquiries: Judi Richardson 0409 780 827 /Di van 
Tienen 0447350379 
 

Invitation to book launch in Hobart on 19th November 2019  
at 6.00 for 6.30pm in the Dome Room at St Mary’s Cathedral to be 
launched by Emeritus Archbishop Adrian Doyle AM 
"Dear Mother Dear Father – Letters Home from John Corcoran Wallis 
1927–1949,” compiled and edited by Bernadette T. Wallis. 
 

CATHOLIC STANDARD Highlights:  
For the love of John Paul II 
Embracing Marian devotion 
Tasmania linked to global faith summit 
St Brigid’s Catholic School - Students put faith into action with care packs 
Catholic Education Tasmania Executive Director John Mula tenders       
resignation 
Supportive and community atmosphere at Blueline Laundry 
Tasmanians encouraged to travel to Toowoomba for Mission School 
Parish support for mental illness 
Knights celebrate national 100 year milestone 
November dedicated to drought prayer 
Library turns a page in its history 
Stitching together a fulfilling life of family, friends and faith - Win Ma-
honey 
 
AID TO THE CHURCH IN NEED November is the month of Holy Souls. 
Masses can be arranged through Aid to the Church in Need for your de-
ceased loved ones. One hundred percent of your Mass offering will be 
sent to a poor priest overseas, who will celebrate Mass for your inten-
tions. Visit: www.aidtochurch.org/mass-offerings or call 1800 101 201. 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parish family, 
At different occasions in the Gospel, Jesus withdrew from the crowd/the 
busyness of life in order to focus more closely on his mission. Busyness is 
something we cannot avoid in life. Yet, it has enormous meanings and 
lessons in it, but we rarely can get its meanings unless we retreat and 
ponder on it. Life experiences can either build or break us.  
 
From Monday, the 11th till Friday, the 15th, all the priests of the Archdiocese 
will be having an annual retreat at the Emmanuel centre, Launceston. 
During this time, we will be reflecting individually on our lives as priests and 
servants of the people of God. It will be a time of prayer; listening to God. 
Please pray for us.  
 
During this time, calls will be diverted to Inga Shelverton. Priests are 
allowed to return for a great pastoral need like funeral service. Other than 
this, please contact St Joseph’s Church in the city. There are daily Masses at 
St Joseph’s as well. 
 
It is my hope that you too will be thinking of creating time for your personal 
retreat. It is really worth doing. 
May God bless you and see you soon. 
 
Yours In Christ, 
Fr Fidelis 
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Next week’s Readings:  Mal 3:19-20; 2 Thess 3:7-12; Luke 21:5-19 

WEEKDAY MASSES 
   
Mon  10:00am Funeral Mass for Peter 
Imlach 
No weekday Masses    
          

WEEKEND MASSES 
Sat  6:00pm Incarnation 
Sun 8:30am John Paul II 
 10:30am Corpus Christi 
 6:00pm Corpus Christi 

http://www.aidtochurch.org/mass-offerings

